
 
REGULAR MEETING OF THE BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS  

OF THE DENVER URBAN RENEWAL AUTHORITY 
THURSDAY, OCTOBER 21, 2021 

 
A meeting of the Board of Commissioners of the Denver Urban Renewal Authority will be 
held on Thursday, October 21, 2021, at 8:00 a.m.  Due to the current COVID-19 
pandemic, DURA Board of Commissioners meetings are being conducted remotely and 
only remote public participation is possible.  
 
Please follow the instructions below if you would like to remotely attend the meeting.   
Contact Pam Wilson at 303-534-3872 or pwilson@renewdenver.org  
 
The proposed agenda follows: 
 
1) Approval of Minutes of the Board Meeting of August 19, 2021 
 
2) Approval of Project Art for the Emily Griffith Opportunity School Urban 

Redevelopment Project (Resolution) 
 
3) Fox Park Urban Redevelopment Area 

(a) Fox Park Urban Redevelopment Plan (Resolution) 
(b) Fox Park Property Tax Increment Area and Sales Tax Increment Area 

Cooperation Agreement between DURA and the City and County of 
Denver (Resolution) 

(c) Letter Agreement between Urban Drainage and Flood Control District 
(Resolution) 
 

4) Agreement for Lead Inspection and Risk Assessment Services for the SFR 
Program between Weecycle Environmental Consulting, Inc and DURA 
(Resolution) 
 

5) September 2021 Financial Report 
 

6) Monthly Status Report of DURA Activities 
 
7) Other Committee Reports 
 
8) Other Business 
 
and any other items of business which may properly come before such meeting 
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